
 

      August 2014 Newsletter       

    Welcome back to all of our old friends and to our new friends, we are glad you 
chose Wellington to watch your child learn and grow.  
    We are looking forward to seeing everyone on August 6, 2013 at 6:15pm-
7:15pm for our Annual Open House.  
    Parents just a reminder there is a $100.00 referral credit to your account every 
time you refer a family to Wellington Academy. 
    Parents a reminder Wellington is a “Cell Phone Free” school. During pick up 
and drop off is your time to interact with your child’s teacher and a chance to be 
involved in their learning. We thank you for your continue support in this matter. 
    Also please remember tuition is due on Friday the week prior to care. Any 
payments not made by 4 p.m. Monday a late fee of $40 will be applied.  
 Thank you for all your cooperation and sharing your children with us.  

 
Parents you can also read this newsletter online at…                            

wellingtonacademyschools.com      Enjoy! 
    
                                        Thank you,        
                       Mrs. Millie and Ms. Shannon 

 

          Administrator’s News… 

 

  “August Curriculum”                 
This month’s theme is…   

                Back to School/ All About Me 

             
           Our Letters for the month are: 

“Aa, Bb, Cc, Dd” 
 

Our Numbers and Shapes for the month are… 

          “0, 1, 2,” 
& 

“Circle & Square” 

                

                   The Colors of the month are… 
                   “Green & Yellow” 
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Wellington Academy 

      1436 Troutman Blvd.  NE 

Palm Bay, FL 32905 

Phone: 

(321) 727-3167 

 

Open Weekdays 

6:30 am – 6:00 pm 

E-mail: 

     wellingtonacadem@bellsouth.net 

Website: 

  www.wellingtonacademyschools.com 

  

 

                                                         

      “August 2014” 
 
August 6th @ 6:15 p.m… 
     Open House 
 
August 15th… 
Parents Night Out  
6:15 p.m. – 10:00 p.m. 
 
August 18th… 
First Day of VPK 
 
September 1st… 
 Wellington Closed in 
Observance of Labor Day         

                
 
 

                        

                       
             To the following students & staff in August 2014… 
 
 Ella Simon…8/1  Mason Martinez…8/13 
Johnnie Swain…8/14  Zorianah Roger…8/19 
Lillian Michaels-Moore…8/30 
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        Infant News                 

     
        Congratulations to Brayden, he is moving to the 
Toddler room. We will miss you! 
We would like to welcome Madilyn. We’re happy to have 
her. Grey is busy walking all around the room. Ella 
enjoys pushing the toys around, she’s really moving. Reid 
is standing, holding on to the shelves. Blake is a crawler 
now, Yay! Benjamin is starting the army crawl to catch 
up with all his friends. 
Thank you for sharing your babies with us! 
        

             Thank you, 
            Mrs. Lorena, Ms. Yumiko & Ms. Brandi 
   

 Development 1’s News 

 Development 2’s News 
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Welcome August, the theme is Back to School 
ans All About Me. We will be talking a lot about families, if 
you can please bring in some family photos to share. We 
would like to welcome Brayden to our friends. We are 
excited to have him join us.  Along with welcoming back 
our friends that have been on vacation.  
 Parents please remember there is no food and drinks 
aloud in the classroom, so we do not get any extra little 
visitors. All food/ cups should be labeled in a lunch bag 
placed in the kitchen. 
 We are excited to learn and have lots of fun this 
month. 
 

 
Thank you, 

              Ms. Desiree & Ms. Corrina 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

                                                          

                        
                  

                      

                       

 

 

         Classroom News 

 Development 3A’s News  

  

Welcome everyone to our new school year. We 
would like to welcome all of our new friends along with our 
old ones that have returned from vacation. 
We are excited to start this year off with each one of you. 
This month we will be talking about our families and getting 
to know one another. Please bring in family photos to share. 
Remember to check your child’s folder daily. Keep an eye 
on the parent board for any upcoming projects or events.  
 
                                 Thank you,  
                                    Ms. Tiffany  
 
.  

August is here! Welcome back to school! Learning is fun 
from our ABC’s to counting 1,2,3. We are looking forward to the fun 
activities and art projects that are planned. We would like to welcome 
our new friends to the class. We are happy you have joined us.  
A big thank you goes to all who helped make last month’s cooking 
projects and the Independence Day parade an exciting time tfor the 
children.  
It is a pleasure to teach and care for your beautiful children. Thank you 
for sharing them with us. We are ready for an exciting year of learning. 
 

Thank you, 
     Ms. Janell & Mrs. Cherie    
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Wellington Winners/ 

Developmental 3B News 

 July went by so fast, we had so much fun with 3,2,1 Blast 

Off! Thanks to all our parents who make our cooking activities a 

success. 

 Well, well August is here and beforewe know it. Our 

kindergarteners will be leaving us and we will miss them very 

much. Good luck on your new adventure and don’t forget to come 

back to visit us. 

 We are looking forward to our new V.P.K school year, 

which will begin on August 18
th

. A big welcome to all of you. Open 

house is on August 6
th

 at 6:15 p.m. Please be prompt there will 

lots of important imformation to go over. Our V.P.K teachers for 

this school year will be Ms. Devi, Mrs. Sonya and Mrs. Julie. Hope 

to see everyone there. We’re excited for an amazing school year. 
 

Thank you, 
                                  Ms. Devi, Mrs. Julie &  Mrs. Sonya  
                        
                             
 
 
 

    VPK News  

 
 

                            

                 

      

    
                 

                     

 

                 

 

 

 

                 

Hey Winners let’s finish up our summer 
with lots of Fun! August 4-8th is Rock Star Week with 
our Talent Show on Friday the 8th at 4 p.m. Come rock 
with us! August 11-15th is our Slumber Party Week.  
Saying Goodbye is hard to do so see you later 
“Winners” and have a fun school year and do your very 
best. We will see each other again soon. 

Upcoming Dev 3B, congrats on your move up. 
I’m very excited to guide you through the wonderful 
maze of learning. As we twist and turn our way around 
ABC & 1,2,3 and show our creative side through and 
explore the world of science. Also I’m looking forward 
to meeting you at Open House. Remember to check 
your child’s folder and the door for any upcoming 
events and dates.  

                  Thank you, 
         Ms. Russ  

Questions/Comments/ Suggestions, please contact our e-mail: wellingtonacadem@bellsouth.net 
 


